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Dear community of San Jose, and city govt.,

 With item 2.2, and the approval of Ordinances, this week.

 A thank you, for all of the public comment, on  paid sick leave, last week.

 It seems, Covid-19, is going to continue, to be difficult, for at least, a few more months. 

 I hope, this January,  we are all preparing, to continue, previous,  good rent forgiveness ideas &
practices, for all sides. 

 And that, these helpful ideas, can last, for all of us, into at least, this summer, if not for this entire year.

 To also speak to, the approval of an ordinance, to give the IPA, the authority to offer contracts.

  I think, this can speak to, how to better delegate power, away from, the city manager.

  And, should be along the lines, of what the strong mayor commission, and city charter commission
meetings, can be about, in 2021.

    sincerely, 
    blair beekman
 

 




